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We-ef

Business Development
6/13 Downard Street
BRAESIDE VIC 3195

Dear Sir/Madam
Letter of Support for We-ef luminares inclusion on the National Load Table

Sunshine Coast Regional Council fully supports We-ef actions to include the ASP530 LED
Luminaire and PFL240 LED Luminaire on the National Load Table.

Sunshine Coast Regional Council has the intention to purchase the ASP 530 LED retro fit
head for the Beerwah Streetscape Project on the Sunshine Coast. This product along with
the PPFL240 LED will also be considered for any future council projects.

Please see wattages below:

Beerwah Street Scape required wattages:
e ASP530 24w S65 LED Qty-10
e ASP530 48w S65 LED Qty-24
e ASP530 72w S65 LED Qty-2

PFL240 LED head for future considered projects:
o PFL240 24w S60 LED
o PFL240 48w S60 LED
o PFL240 72w S65 LED

Council requests the above products to be included on the National Electricity Market
(NEM) load table through the Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) for use in
projects throughout the Sunshine Coast.

Yours sincerely

CHRIS LOVEDAY
ASSETS AND INVESTIGATIONS MANAGER



